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Letter of Support Request for ICC Board of Director Candidacy 

 
 

September 13, 2023 

Dear ICC Board of Director Candidate Michael Savage, 

  

I hope this message finds you well. I want to extend my heartfelt appreciation for reaching out to 

me regarding your candidacy for the Board of Directors position with the International Code 

Council (ICC) and requesting a letter of support for your reelection campaign. 

 

I must first express my sincere enthusiasm for your dedication to this critical role within the ICC, 

and I have the utmost respect for individuals like you who are willing to take on such 

responsibilities. Your interest in contributing to the ICC's mission is commendable, and I have no 

doubt that your passion and expertise will continue to be invaluable to the organization. 

 

However, I regret to inform you that as the President of the Pennsylvania Association of 

Building Code Officials, I am bound by the association's longstanding practice of not 

officially endorsing candidates for external positions, including those within the ICC. This 

policy is in place to ensure neutrality and impartiality within our association, and it's one that we 

have upheld over the years. 

 

While I am unable to provide a formal letter of support on behalf of the Pennsylvania Association 

of Building Code Officials, I want to emphasize that my personal admiration for your dedication 

and qualifications remains unwavering. Having served in the construction and building safety 

industry for over 17+ years, I understand the significance of your pursuit and the impact you can 

make in shaping the future of our industry by continuing to serve as an ICC Board of Director. 

 

On a personal note, I would like to extend my very best wishes to you as you continue your 

reelection campaign for the Board of Directors position with the ICC. Your commitment to 

advancing the building safety industry is truly commendable, and I genuinely hope that your 

efforts are met with success. If there is any way I can assist you in a non-official capacity, please 

feel free to reach out at any time. 

 

Once again, I commend your dedication to improving our industry, and I wish you nothing but the 

best in your pursuit of the Board of Director position with the International Code Council. Please 

do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 

With Best Regards, 

 
Amrinder Singh, CCEA, MCP, CBO 

PABCO President 

Founded in 2004 

www.paofficials.com 
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